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SOLEMNITY OF SAINTS PETER AND PAUL  Year C          29 – 30 June 2019

‘From all my terrors the Lord set me free.’        Mass book page 180

 Reflection
STS PETER AND PAUL, APOSTLES
“Sts. Peter and Paul are spiritual giants in our faith. And yet, both of these men were also sinners.
Today on their feast day, let us not only stand back in awe at the good work they were able to
accomplish, but let us also rejoice in the God who works with sinful humanity to bring life to the
world.” (Living Liturgy)

Saturday 29 June to Sunday 07 July 2019

Saturday 29

Memorial of the Immaculate Heart of 
Mary
Marriage of Sian Evans & Stuart 
Gurney

10.00 am
10.30-11.00 am

3.00pm

Holy Mass
Confessions
Wedding 
Service

 

Saturday 29
SOLEMNITY OF SS PETER & 
PAUL

6.00 pm Holy Mass People of the Parish

Sunday 30
SOLEMNITY OF SS PETER & 
PAUL

10.00 am Holy Mass   Peter A Roberts 
(Victoria Roberts)

Monday 01
St Oliver Plunkett, Bishop, Martyr 12 noon Holy Mass  Peter Verdult 

(John Verdult)

Tuesday 02
Feria in ordinary time 9.15 am School Mass

Year 4
Elizabeth Wytcherley 
Richardson 

Wednesday 03
St Thomas, Apostle  9.15 am Eucharistic 

Service

Thursday 04
St Elizabeth of Portugal     9am -6.45pm

       6.45 pm 
7.00 pm

Exposition
Benediction
Holy Mass

 

Friday 05
St Anthony Mary Zaccaria, Priest 9.15 am Holy Mass  

Saturday 06
 
St Maria Goretti, Virgin, Martyr

10.00 am
10.30-11.00 am

Holy Mass
Confessions

Saturday 06
FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN 
ORDINARY TIME

6.00 pm Holy Mass People of the Parish

Sunday 07
FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN 
ORDINARY TIME

10.00 am Holy Mass  

Congratulations
We send our congratulations to our St  Joseph’s RC School Headteacher,  Therese Langford on her being voted
Headteacher of the Year at the 2019 Worcestershire Education Awards. (more information overleaf)

We would like to congratulate Fr Long on his appointment as Parish Priest of Our Lady of Fatima, Quinton, South
Birmingham, from 15 August. Please keep him in your prayers.
Parish Office Opening hours this week Monday Closed

http://www.stjosephsmalvern.org/
mailto:priest.stjoseph.malvern@gmail.com


Tuesday 09.00 – 12.00
Wednesday 13.00 – 16.00
Thursday 08.00 – 14.00
Friday Closed

Each  year  the  Worcestershire  Education  Awards
recognise the fantastic work carried out by those in the
Education  industry.  There  are  12  categories  and

finalists  are  shortlisted  by  a  panel  of
judges from hundreds of nominations.
Therese  Langford,  the  Headteacher  of
our school was one of three finalists for
Headteacher  of  the  Year  category.  All
dedicated  individuals  were  chosen  for

the outstanding opportunities and support they give to
children.  She  was  so  proud  to  win the  category,
dedicating the award to her  superb staff  team at  St
Joseph’s, all of whom have contributed to the school’s
recent  successes.  “Seeing  the  children  thrive  and
watching  the  children  love  learning  is  what  is  most
important to all of us”.  The admission window for our
fantastic parish school opens on 1st September 2019
ready  for  entry  in  September  2020.  All  prospective
parents  are  welcome to  come and look around and
see the school in action.  Ring Lindsey Latimer in the
office on 01684 573016 to make an appointment; we
look forward to meeting you and your children!

New Parish Post Box
Under the parish noticeboard in the narthex there is a
new parish post box. Please would you place in it any
items that you wish to give to Naz or the Parish Office
such  as  Mass  Offerings,  Bulletin  Notices,  Census
forms etc. Thank you.

BIBLES FOR THE CHILDREN OF MALAWI
Bible Society event this Sunday 30th June 6.30pm:
Father  Naz will  be leading  the  United  Bible  Society
Service at St Joseph's. The speaker will  be Heather
Williamson, Chairman of the Malvern Action Group for
the Bible Society.  The present fund-raising focus for
Bible Society is to provide children's Bibles for Malawi,
where  there  is  a  huge  demand  for  them  and  the
retiring collection will be for that project.
Pauline Kirton would be grateful for offers of help with
welcoming guests, making tea and coffe etc. Pauline:
01684 563004

St Joseph's Youth Group Ice Cream Social.  Come
join us for a fun evening of games and ice cream on
Thursday 4th July from 7pm until 8:30pm in the school
hall.  Meet old friends and make new ones.  For Year 6
and up.

Youth Group needs your help!  We need one or two
people to help with the Youth Group which meets on
the first Thursday of the month from 7pm until 8:30pm.
12 to 16 young people aged 12-16 attend and we get
up to all sorts: den building, fire making, baking, cookie
decorating,  crafting,  parachute  games,  team
challenges etc. If you can help, please contact: Suzie
on suzanne.wolff@homecall.co.uk
or Sam Craig on sam.doug@yahoo.co.uk
St Joseph's Catholic School PTFA Jackpot July A
different prize will be won every day from 1st - 19 th July
2019.  Tickets being sold after Church on 30th June

2019. £2.50 per ticket or 5 for £10.00. Any questions
please  contact:  Mrs  Bridget  Jeffries  01684  216421
stjoesmalvernptfa@gmail.com

Update  and  Prayers  for  CAP  Malvern  will  be  at
Malvern Baptist Church at 7.30pm on Wed July 10th.

The Piety Stall will be open this weekend. Items for
Baptism,  First  Holy  Communion,  Confirmation,  plus
rosaries, statues, cards etc. are available for sale after
Mass  or  contact  Pauline  Kirton  01684  563004  /
opomum@gmail.com

Our Lady of Lourdes Diocesan Shrine Hedensford
50th Anniversary  Pilgrimage.  Youth  Vigil  on  7pm
Saturday  6  July,  4pm  Sunday  7  July Mass  and
Sacrament of the Sick, Celebrant Archbishop Bernard
Longley. Details on the poster in the narthex.

Current shortages at Malvern Hills Food Bank are:
Tins  of  rice  pudding  ,  UHT  milk  ,  Tomato  ketchup,
bottles of squash 1 litre, sugar, tinned potatoes, tinned
peas , tinned carrots, packets of instant mash, sponge
puddings, pkts  rice,  detergents (all  sizes), size  5
nappies, size 6 nappies, bathroom and kitchen surface
cleaner, ladies and men’s shower gel, deodorants and
shampoo, men’s razors, men’s shaving cream, bars of
toilet soap, toilet rolls, washing up liquid. THANK YOU 

Catholic  Universe /  Catholic  Times  If  you wish  to
receive copies of these publications please would you
let  the parish office  know.  There is  now a minimum
order and if not enough people want them the parish
may not be able to continue ordering them. Thank you.

The  ecumenical  intention  this  week  is  for  St
James’  Church,  West  Malvern.  The  Revds  Canon
David Nichol, Rosemary Herbert and Dr Orion Edgar,
St James C of E Primary School. Bringing the Light of
Christ  to  the  village.  AGM of  Churches  Together  in
Malvern on Monday.

This  week  there  will  be  a  second  collection  for
Peter’s Pence.

Please pray for two people who have died recently,
and  their  families –  some  parishioners  may
remember them:
Mrs Betty Tarr, wife of the previous headteacher at the
school;
Margaret  Seymour-Eyles an ex-parishioner who died
recently in Nottingham.  

PLEASE PRAY FOR: The sick and housebound of
St Joseph’s parish, including: Anne Wiseman, Martin
Burger,  Monika  Hill,  Charlie  Hill,  Barbara  Innes,
Raymond  Bree,  Nicholas  Ratcliff,  Ellen  Verdult.  We
include all those in hospitals, nursing homes and their
own homes.  Our  Lady,  Health  of  the  sick,  pray  for
them.
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